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Posted by Carol Money, Saturna Island, June 26, 2021 on the Islands Trust policy and discussion 

forum: 
  
  
Each and every community has their own Official Community Plans (OCP) and Land Use By-laws 

(LUB). These OCP and LUB went through hours and hours and hours of public consultation in 

each community, some of them taking a year or more to complete. Many of these are quite 

different from each other depending on the needs and wishes of the community. This new 

policy statement will deter these OCP's & LUBs from having their individuality. The original 

policy statement allowed for this flexibility. The new one does not appear to. 


